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HAFFA News, circulating to all HAFFA Members exclusively via email or fax, 

provides a vital forum for updating all HAFFA Members on the industry 
news, latest policy and regulations imposed by Government agencies and 

trade bodies, best practices as well as HAFFA activities (e.g. Annual Spring 
Dinner, Annual General Meeting, Training Courses and Seminars). In order 

to be kept fully informed of the latest development in the industry and 
HAFFA activities, it is Member's own responsibility to:  

 

1. circulate the HAFFA News to ALL relevant parties within the company;  
2. read the HAFFA News and take respective action as necessary and 

appropriate (All event registrations will be based on the completed reply 
form HAFFA received and no follow-up phone call made by the HAFFA 

secretariat is expected.); and  
3. inform the HAFFA secretariat immediately if you fail to receive the 

HAFFA News (not receiving News in two weeks).  
 

Please contact the HAFFA secretariat at tel: 2796 3121 or email: 
enquiry@haffa.com.hk should Members have any enquiry on receiving 

HAFFA News.  
 


